
 
ASIA-PACIFIC TELECOMMUNITY 

12/49 Soi 5, Chaeng Watthana Road, Bangkok 10210, Thailand 

 

E-mail: aptmail@apt.int, Web Site: www.apt.int, Telephone: + 66 2 5730044, Fax: + 66 2 5737479 

Ref. APT/2023/AWG-31/QUES  14 July 2023 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Circulation of Questionnaire on Status of implementation of APT700 Band Plan 

 

I would like to refer to the 31st Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-31) 

which was held from 22 to 26 May 2023 in Ha Noi, Viet Nam in a hybrid format (both 

physical and virtual/online attendance through Zoom meeting).  

 

AWG-31 approved to recirculate the Questionnaire on the Status of 

Implementation of APT700 Band Plan (developed at AWG-23) in order to update the relevant 

APT Report (APT/AWG/REP-100).  

   

In this connection, I would like to request your Administration to reply to the 

attached Questionnaire with the updated information as of 31 December 2023. Please send 

your reply to APT Secretariat through e-mail to aptawg@apt.int by 31 January 2024. 

 

I thank you for your cooperation and look forward to your timely response. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

(Original signed) 

 

Masanori Kondo 

Secretary General 

 

 

Encl: Questionnaire on the Status of Implementation of APT700 Band Plan   
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